
Travel with AFSC as we visit the U.S.-Mexico border, 
where we will meet with staff members who have 
monitored human rights abuses for decades, 
starting long before these issues entered the 
national conscience. 

See the miles-long stretch of dangerous barricades 
that separate our two countries. Then listen to 
migrants’ stories—and experience a day at our urban 
farm in Los Angeles where you will see the beauty of 
the immigrant experience growing all around you.

Begins: 
May 13, Wednesday evening, San Diego. 

Concludes: 
May 17, Sunday morning, Los Angeles. 

Accommodations:  
In downtown San Diego and Los Angeles.

Highlights 
The U.S.-Mexico border tour will begin south of 
San Diego near the San Ysidro port of entry and 
continue to Friendship Park, the southwestern-
most corner of the U.S.-Mexico border. Local AFSC 
staff will talk with you about the impacts of the 
wall on border communities and share firsthand 
accounts of our work. 

Travel to Los Angeles to visit AFSC’s Roots for 
Peace downtown urban farm where you’ll meet 
community members working to improve access 
to healthy foods while addressing racial injustice. 
Share an outdoor meal in the garden and get a 
mural tour from AFSC youth leaders. 

Visit the Japanese American Museum to learn 
about AFSC’s history of working to overcome 
injustice, including speaking out against the forced 
removal and incarceration of Japanese Americans 
during World War II. 

Perspectives 
on migration

MAY 13—17, 2020

A visit to the U.S.-Mexico 
border and Los Angeles



Cost 
$2,000 per person  
$3,250 per couple 
 

Includes: 

•	 Hotel accommodations. 

•	 Meals. 

•	 Ground transportation. 

•	 Gratuities.  
 

Does not include:  

•	 Travel to San Diego and from 
Los Angeles. (Participants are 
responsible for making these 
arrangements.)  

•	 Personal services. 

•	 Alcoholic beverages. 

•    Incidentals. 
 

Who will be going? 

Space is limited to 20 people. The 
group will include members of 
AFSC’s Board of Directors, Monthly 
Meetings, and longstanding 
supporters.  

You will be joined by key AFSC staff: 
Pedro Rios, U.S.-Mexico Border 
Program Director; Sonia Tuma, 
Regional Director, West Region; and 
Crystal Gonzalez, Program Director, 
Roots for Peace.

A deposit of 50% of the total 
(payable to American Friends 
Service Committee) must be 
received by December 1st, 2019 
to reserve your place. 

 


